
                          CITY OF COCHRAN  

           PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE     

to discuss a Walking Trail   & Playground  

at the Peyton Williams Center & Willie Basby Park 

at 142 Thompson Street. 

There will be a Public Meeting at the Peyton Williams 

Learning Center located at 142 Thompson Street in 

Cochran this Thursday, May 25, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. 

The purpose of the Public Meeting is to discuss the 

City’s funding application to install a walking trail and 

public playground equipment at Willie Basby Park. 

The City is applying for federal funds from the Georgia 

Department of Natural Resources (DNR) through the 

Land and Water Conservation Fund (L&WCF) Program. 

The Land and Water Conservation Fund provides 

financing for outdoor recreation projects to local 

governments throughout Georgia. 

The public is invited to join in the discussion of a 

new walking trail and playground at Willie Basby 

Park! Masks and social distancing are encouraged where 

appropriate. 

 


